
 
 
Greetings Rugby World! 
 
The Edmonton Pirates RFC would like to invite you to take part in its annual High 
School Sevens Tournament.  This year’s event will occur at the Pirate land in Edmonton, 
Alberta on Friday, May 12th and is sure to be a great kick-off to the high school season. 
 
This year, the tournament will be a round-robin style, with cross-over quarter-finals, 
followed by semis and finals.  Every team is guaranteed at least three games, with the top 
two teams in each pool playing at least four.  There will be a men’s and women’s high 
school division.  The games will be 7-minute halves. 
 
The early entry fee of $225.00 per team (max 10 players) includes: 
 -tournament (3 games guaranteed) 
 -prizes for the top teams on each side 
After March 31, the registration fee will increase to $250.00 
 
The tournament will begin at 3pm on Friday, May 12th, with games running every 20 
minutes.  During the tournament, there will be a BBQ and following the completion of 
games, there will be an awards presentation at the clubhouse. 
 
For additional information, please contact Kady Martin at piratesevens@gmail.com  In 
order to reserve your spot, please contact at your earliest convenience.  Cheques must be 
received in the mail within 7 days of registration.  On receipt of your cheque, you will be 
contacted to confirm your registration in the tournament.  Please make cheques payable 
to “Edmonton Rugby Football Club”.  Include contact name, address and forward to: 
 

Edmonton Rugby Football Club 
c/o Kady Martin 

#17 171 Brintnell Blvd 
Edmonton AB T5Y 0C6 

 
 

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you at this year’s tournament! 


